
    Mount Pleasant Road Primary School & 
Kindergarten 

(Nunawading) 

 

 

Tuesday 14 April 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am wanting to clarify that Kinder is open to onsite learning, with normal sessions and times 

occurring at this point for those that choose to attend.   

We have implemented preliminary procedures to manage the risks and to maintain a high level of 

cleanliness and hand hygiene. These measures will need to be scaled up with increased attendance 

hence the advice around learning from home and the provision of online learning through our 

Website, more online resources will be released shortly via Seesaw. 

Please feel free to reply to milsted.alan.a@education.vic.gov.au if you are planning on attending this 

week. I will be emailing a survey link that needs to be completed by 3.00pm Thursdays regarding 

attendance so we can respond appropriately.  

 

Regards, 

 

Alan Milsted 

Director and Teacher 
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